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Newsletter 23 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Another unprecedented term   Although this term seems to have flown by, 

Monday 4 January – the only day this term when the school was open to all of its 

pupils – seems like a long time ago. Once again, I would like to thank you for 

supporting your children at home as they have adapted magnificently to the 

challenges of almost a whole term of remote learning. The artwork shared in today’s 

assembly is just a snapshot of what has been achieved; I have been hugely 

impressed by the standard of work produced by the children across the curriculum. 

Wifi Upgrade   On Thursday 25 February we will be having the school 

WiFi system upgraded; the WiFi will be switched off whilst the upgrade takes place. 

Therefore, there will be no class calls for the duration of day.  

Shrove Tuesday    Unfortunately, there will be no ‘Penny and a Bun’ 

on Shrove Tuesday this year due to the pandemic.  

Next Term     We are still expecting to fully reopen on Monday 8 March; 

I sincerely hope that we will be able to see all children returning then. We expect to 

be given more information on Monday 22 February, the first day of next term.   

Term Dates   Next term starts on Monday 22 February and finishes on 

Wednesday 31 March at 1.00pm.  

Wishing you all a happy half term holiday. 

 

Mr. J. Veness 


